D R S Report to the Board of Trustees – September 2019


· Children have completed their learning from the Sacrament strand and are now beginning to learn about God. Assumption of Mary also taught.
· Mass continuing each Friday this term.
· Father’s Day Mass 31/8 was well received by the Parish. Fathers received prayer cards made by the students.
· Grandparents day scheduled for 7/9 with school mass.
· Local kindergartens invited to our “Spring” day to participate in craft activities with our students.
· Young Vinnies have met and they have finalised their outreach project in the community.
· Father Freddy has started teaching the student an RE song with actions for the cultural Kahui Ako evening later this term. Board members are welcome to attend.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]We have enrolled 3 preference students at our school which is pleasing for our roll growth.
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